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Consequently, you are required to respond to this matter in writing, in
accordance with the provisions of Section 2.20)1 of the NRC's "Rules of
Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federa! Regulations. Your response should
be based on the specifics contained in the Notice of Violation enclosed with
this letter.

This letter also confirms the management conference conducted by telephone on
December 4, 1990, between Messrs, william L. Fisher, Jack E. Whitten, and
Selvan Rajendran of my staff and Col, Richard Gorski and other Corps of
Engineers staff members. In the conference, the NRC presentation focused on
the Ticensee's lack of program oversight and resulting loss of control of
radinactive materials. As viewed by NRC staff, this oversight included not
only the specific violations fdentified during the inspection, but also
management's failure to implement corrective actions for violations observed
during a previous inspection.

Licensee representatives responded by describing actions inftiated since the
fnspection to restore proper management to the safety program. These actions
fncluded & plan to name on the license a radiation safety officer to implement
the radiation safety program.

The response directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice 1s not subject
to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required
by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Should you have any gquestions concerning this letter, we wil) be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

m Signed By:

FACH
A.‘B1§1 each, Director

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosures:
1. Appendix A = Notice of Violation
2. Appendix B = NRC Inspection Report
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